
Headteacher    Mr Kieran A Loftus                                 Chair of Governors Ms Carmel Howard 

 

Saint Edmund’s and Saint Thomas’ 

Catholic Primary School 

Oxford Road, Waterloo L22 8QF 

Tel 0151 928 5586 Fax 0151 928 4352 
 

 

  

 

 

 

14th  October 2020 

Dear Parents, 

NURSERY PARENTS COLLECTION OF CHILDREN 

We were approached early on in the re-opening  of schools in September regarding some 
flexibility for a slightly earlier collection of nursery children. This was because some parents 
had a long period of waiting from their other children’s collection at 2.40pm,  for example. 
This was not possible or practical at the time. However, with the weather changing we can 
now allow some flexibility 

The Nursery class only will hand over children to parents from an earlier window of 3.00pm 
if this helps you but they will continue their normal provision hours to 3.15pm for those who 
do not require an earlier collection 

This arrangement only applies to Nursery class and there are no other plans to make any 
other amendments to other year groups. 

I hope this confirmation will be beneficial to all concerned. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kieran A Loftus    Headteacher 


